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September 18, 2024 
 

The next meeting of the Watertown Traffic Commission will be held on Wednesday September 25, 2024 in the 

Council Chambers, 149 Main Street, Watertown, MA at 1:30 p.m.  The following items are on the agenda for 

discussion:  

  

1. Approve the minutes of the June 26, 2024 Commission meeting. 

2. Request by Watertown Early Steps Principal Theresa McGuiness for the following: 

a. Winthrop Street at Mt. Auburn Street:  Do Not Enter from 8:00 am – 1:30 pm When School is in 

Session, Except Residents and Busses. 

b. Hancock Street at Chauncey Street:  Do Not Enter from 7:30 am – 3:30 pm When School is in 

Session (No Exceptions) 

3. Request by Mr. Kevin Higgins of Fairfield Street for the installation of raised tables on Dexter Avenue.  

4. Request by Ms. Ida Toro of Westminster Avenue to restrict one parking space in front of 36 Westminster Ave 

to Handicap Parking Only. 

5. Request by Ms. Diane Lando of George Street to restrict one parking space in front of 21 George Street to 

Handicap Only Parking. 

6. Request by Otis Street residents Ms. Laura Pabo and Ms. Maya Townsend to restrict parking on Otis Street to 

one-side only. 

7. Request by Ms. Paula Navarro on behalf of other Quimby Street residents to restrict parking on Quimby Street 

to one-side only. 

8. Request by Ms. Lori Shapiro of Edward Road for the following: 

a. The installation of multiple speed humps on Edward Road 

b. Additional signage on Waltham Street at Edward Road to indicate that Edward Road is a one-way 

street 

c. Pedestrian light signals for the crosswalk on Main Street at Edward Road.  

9. Request by Mr. Kevin Mahoney of Belmont to relocate the Handicap Only parking space from Elton Avenue 

adjacent to the US Post Office, to the front of the building at 589 Mount Auburn Street. 

10. Request by District A Councilor Nicole Gardner to consider a Right on Red restriction on Grove Street 

Extension northbound at Coolidge Avenue. 

11. Request by City Engineer Tyler Glode for the installation of isolated Stops on George Street at Channing Road 

and on George Street at Orchard Street. 

12. Review of the experimental all-way stop on School Street at Maplewood Street. 

13. Request by DPW Superintendent Mr. St. Louis for the installation of an All-Way stop on Highland Avenue at 

Copeland Street. 

14. Request by Sgt. Sampson of the Watertown Police Department to remove the Handicap Only parking space at 

18 Jewett Street from the Traffic Rules and Orders. 

15. Nominations for Traffic Commission Chair 

16. New Business  
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sgt. D. Sampson 


